
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Coming up next week Ways to support at home 
Next week our Maths focus is on doubles. The 
numberblocks episode ‘Double Trouble’ in series two 
is a great introduction to this learning. 

Reading five times a week at home to help develop 
fluency in reading. 
Practising the phonics sounds. This week we have 
been focusing on our di-graphs and have done a recap 
of the di-graphs we have learned please see purple 
books for advice on how to help more at home. 

Another learning packed week has gone by in Topaz class. The children have been busy revisiting 
our di-graphs from phase 3 and learning all about seven. They have done some amazing learning 
this week! We also had a Boccia and Curling taster session earlier in the week which all the 
children enjoyed. 

In our DT this week we have been junk modelling. 
This has involved us drawing a plan for a rocket 
and labelling all the parts. We then use the plan to 
help us make the rocket by cutting, joining and 
sticking recycled materials together to make the 
rockets. 

Key dates coming up: 

- Journal Share – Monday 5th February 15:00-15:30 
- Parent Meeting – Thursday 8th February 15:00-15:30. 
- End of Term 3 – Friday 9th February  
- Start of Term 4 - Monday 19th February 
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During our maths, this week we have been looking 
at parts of numbers. This week we have been 
looking at parts of 7 in our Boolean sessions. We 
have also looked back at our patterning and how 
we can make patterns whilst in the purple zone. 

We have focused on our chopping this week. We 
have used metal mike, Beebots and many other 
learning materials to help us with our chopping. 
Team Topaz have been using all their phonics 
learning to chop and write words. 


